
Bluebell Run on Sunday 25th April

Subject: Bluebell Run on Sunday 25th April
Message from Billy Green April 20, 2021 08:12
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

.

Message below from Sharon Honey, Social Secretary

……………..

This Sunday, 25th, we are holding a club run to see the bluebells in Great Wood which lies
between Chigwell Row and Abridge. We will start at the club hut at 9.30 and the round trip is
approximately 7 miles. Distance can be shortened by parking nearer to the off road area. I
will recce on Wednesday and get some directions to pass on. All abilities welcome. It will be a
bit of a ‘find your own way’ once we have spread out but hopefully the directions will be clear
enough for us to meet up once there and of course upon return! Please email me
sharonlhoney@hotmail.com if you’re interested.
Cheers
Sharon
Social Secretary
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